CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04890-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:31 AM

To: ‘Willistine Gaymon'

Subject: RE: Raising FPL

Good morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Willistine Gaymon [mailto:willistineg@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:59 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Raising FPL

docket number 160021-E1

I'm a senior citizen living off of Social Security retirement and cannot afford any
increases. | feel you should be giving senior citizens a discount to make sure they can
stay cool and warm as needed.

We appreciate whatever you can do for us to make our lives a little more comfortable
while dealing with chronic pain and other issues.

Willistine Gaymon
8744 Culebra Ave
North POrt, FL 34287
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